April 13,2018

Gail Gerlesits

Xybix Systems, Inc.
8207 Southpark Circle
Littleton, CO 80120

Dear Gail:

On behalf of the City and MoDOT staff here at the Transportation Management Center
of the Ozarks, Marc and I wanted to let you know how much we appreciate the
excellent service you and your team at Xybix provided for the purchase of our new
TMC operator workstations. Your coordination and assistance throughout the entire
planning, design, procurement, and installation process was outstanding —leading to a
final product with which our staff is very pleased! The comfortable and versitile
consoles provide for an improved, more productive work environment for our team.

Thank you for all your work!
Best regards,

— e -

Tom Dancey, P.E., PTOE
Traffic Engineer
Transportation Management Division

cc: Marc Lewis, Missouri Department of Transportation
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